
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

The ART GALLERY has an exhibition called “Come As You Really 
Are” running from 12 July until 5 October 2025. It is a “celebration 
of local hobbies, creativity and passion” conceived by               
award-winning artist Hetain Patel and commissioned by Artangel. 
Sue Lloyd had examples of her work included in the exhibition   
including enameling, drawing, photography and quilling.   
It’s a wonderful exhibition highlighting the talent and creativity 

that exist in Wolverhampton and often goes unnoticed.  Entry to 

the Gallery is free. 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY:  The  Inauguration  Service  for the new 
District and welcome to the new Chair  will  be  on  Saturday,      
30  August  2025  at  3.00pm  at  Walsall Central Hall Methodist 
Church, Ablewell Street, Walsall WS1 2EQ.  There will be a 
Scratch Choir formed for this event from around the new West 
Midlands District and rehearsal dates are on the District        
Newsletter on the Beckminster Website or on the notice board in 
the Coffee Bar.  You need to attend at least one rehearsal and 
then on the day itself. 
Circuit Welcome Service for Probationer Presbyter, Rev Illdiko 
Haraszti and Induction of the New Superintendents on Monday, 
1  September 2025 at 7.00pm at Trinity Methodist Church,      
Codsall. 

Additional 

Notices,News  

and diary  

Dates 

10 August 2025 

SUNDAY CLUB will not be meeting separately throughout August 
before resuming on 7 September. 
 
The Beckminster Centenary Book 1926 - 2026.  The printers are 
making good progress producing the final proof copy. We will let 
you know as soon as copies are available to purchase.  If you have 
not already done so, continue to give your name to Sue Lorimer 
to reserve your copy. Sue and Graham Lloyd. 
 
ACTION for CHILDREN - further update:  The retiring collection 
from the Action for Children Service on Sunday, 13 July raised 
£20. Our church treasurer has sent this to A for C, along with 
£51.70 which he recently received from GASDS (gift aid small    
donations) which was from the £200.25 I banked in January this 
year.  This means the figure of what Beck has sent to A for C this 
year is now £733.75.  Many thank yet again.  Pete Prescott    
(Beck A for C Organiser). 
 
GOOD SHEPHERD MINISTRY:  Next month the city will proudly 
welcome the UK Recovery Walk 2025. Join us for a day of        
celebration at West Park on Saturday, 13 September which will 
include: A public recovery walk, sighting some of the city's iconic 
landmarks;  A celebratory Recovery Village;  Live entertainment 
and community stalls;  Whether you’re walking in support of a 
loved one, in honour of your own journey, or simply want to      
enjoy a great day out with your family, everyone is welcome, and 
no registration is required.  

 
 
 

Beckminster Methodist Church                                       
Birches Barn Road                                                          

Penn Fields                                                                      
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https://www.bing.com/ck/a?!&&p=4fd1d9bf7d551e86dfd751877be9ffe996b59d3a496c418bb06823a44dcb0c69JmltdHM9MTc0OTE2ODAwMA&ptn=3&ver=2&hsh=4&fclid=03349733-c61e-68ac-1abe-858fc705692b&u=a1L21hcHM_Jm1lcGk9MTI3fn5Vbmtub3dufkFkZHJlc3NfTGluayZ0eT0xOCZxPVdhbHNhbGwlMjBD

